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Konrad Jackson

From: Marvin Yoder <myoder@ci.homer.ak.us>
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 1:37 PM
To: Konrad Jackson
Subject: FW: HB 123

 

 

 

These thoughts my own and do not reflect the views of the ABC Board. 

 

There are two items that should be considered as a part of the debate over HB 123. 

1.       The Legislature has proposed more than once that the ABC Board could be sun-setted.   It 
seems  interesting that now there is a proposal for two Boards. 

2.       Already numerous Municipalities are considering a “local” marijuana advisory Board.  Currently it is 
unknown what Potential conflicts may arise from between a state-wide board and a board established under 
local jurisdiction. 

 

It may well be that a state-wide board will be needed in the future but May I suggest that the decision is 
premature. 

 

Marvin Yoder 

ABC Boardmember  


